
PCIS2 Incident Reporting  
Person Support, Supported Living, Pilot, and Early Adopters  

 
 
Incident reporting for all DDA service recipients will continue in PCIS2 regardless of services 
that transition into LTSS for billing purposes. Please see DDA’s  Incident Report Policy  
 
Although Personal Supports (PS) and Supported Living (SL) services are being billed in LTSS 
effective 12/1/20 across all regions, CCS agencies and providers can still submit Incident 
Reports in PCIS2. This is also the case for pilot participants and early adopters.  
 
To assist providers who have transitioned PS/SL service billing  into LTSS, pilot participants, 
and early adopters, please review the attached powerpoint which reviews how to submit an 
incident report for someone who is not listed on your list of service recipients in PCIS2.  
 
If you have any questions regarding how to complete an incident report in PCIS2, please reach 
out the DDA service desk at:  
 

Contact number: 410-767-074  
Servicedesk.DDA@Maryland.gov 
https://pcis.health.Maryland.gov 

 
 
 
 

https://dda.health.maryland.gov/Pages/Developments/2015/10220201%20FINAL%20PORII.pdf
https://dda.health.maryland.gov/Pages/Developments/2015/10220201%20FINAL%20PORII.pdf
https://pcis.health.maryland.gov/

